
                                                                                       

 

 

 

CAPACITY AVAILABILITY AT GREECE-ITALY INTERCONNECTION 

 

June 16th, 2017 

With reference to the yearly maintenance of the HVDC cable on the Italian-Greek 

interconnection, TERNA and ADMIE inform market participants that the maintenance work will be 

completed on time (June 18th). 

Therefore, the NTC will be restored at 500 MW starting from 18:00 of the 18th June. 

Consequently the first daily auction will be held the 17th of June. 

Possible update referred to this notice will be promptly communicated by TERNA and 

ADMIE. 

 


